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Memo on the XIIth International Astronautical Congress 

As-Chairrnan of the XIIth International Astronautioal 
Congress to be held in Washington9 Do C., U. S. AD, October 2-7', 
1961, I would like to extend the invitation of the American 
Rocket Society to you to attend the Congress. 

The enclosed material outlines the proposed schedule 
of events and the arrangements that have been made for the 
meeting. We feel that the planned technical sessions will be 
of great significance and value to everyone interested in the 
field of space flight. 

Enclosed is the first Congress bulletin. We plan to 
issue further bulletins as new developments come up in the 
planning of the program for the meeting. When the final pro­
gram is printed9 we will send you a copy. In addition, the 
ARS headquarters in New York would be most happy to give you 
any other information you desire on the meeting. 

To help us in our planning, it would be appreoiated 
if you would indicate on the enclosed form whether you will 
attend the Congress and enclose your check for registration 
and banquet tickets" 

Enclosures 

MAILING ADDRESS: AMERICAN ROCKET SOCIETY 

CABLE ADDRESS: ASTROGON6, NEW YORK 

;r;:{Ll 
Samuel Herrick, Chairman 
XIIth International 
Astronautical Congress 

500 FIFTH AVENUE NEW YORK 36, N. Y., U.S.A. 

TElEPHONE: PENNSYlVAN IA 6·6845 . 
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